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In the Golden 

Book this week 

 
 

Class 1 

Christian & Latrell 

Class 2 

Maddison & Waris 

Class 3 

Sofia & Mikolaj 

Class 4 

Success & Elias 

Class 5 

Godwin & Jenson 

Class 6 

Amitoj & Osama 

Nursery 

Nina & Paisley 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 23rd February 2024 

It has been great to have everyone back in school and nursery this week. The 
children have settled back in really quickly and are busy with their new learning.  
As a school and nursery we really appreciate the support we have from parents 
and the wider community. There is currently a vacancy on the Governing Body for 
a parent governor. Governors play a key role in making sure our school and 
nursery are the best they can be. If you would like to know more about being a 
governor then please talk to Mrs Boddy or Mrs Bentley (in the office).  

Please make sure you contact the office 

(email donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk  or 

call 386640) if your child is absent from 

school or nursery. It is really important 

that we know why your child is absent. 
Please note that the office is staffed 8:30am to 

4:00pm. It can get very busy in the mornings with 

phone calls and visitors. If the phone is 

not answered then please leave a 
message on the answer machine.  

Breakfast 

Club 
7:45—8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the 
office. Please come to the main 
front door for Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 

looking for people who 
have been physically 

active 

Next week’s word…. 
 

view 

Attendance 
Whole School– 90.84% 
Class 1— 89.95% 
Class 2— 98.56% 
Class 3— 88.54% 
Class 4— 87.83% 
Class 5— 90.32% 
Class 6— 88.95% 
 

Lates = 26 

Lost Learning = 2 hrs 20 

minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6  

Water Bottles 

Children do not need to bring water 

bottles to school or nursery to use in 

class. We provide individual, named 
cups, which are washed daily, for all children. 

Water (and cups) are also available for all 
children in the hall at lunchtime.  

School Food Standards state that children should 
only be drinking water in school. If your child 

has a different drink for lunchtime please send it 
in a named bottle. This should be a small bottle 
ideally no bigger then 500ml. Please do not send 
large bottles or fizzy / sugary / sweet drinks for 

lunchtime.  

8:30—11:30 Friday 
in the Children’s Centre  

every Thursday   

9– 10:30 am 
Join us for a warm drink 

and relaxed conversation in 

the Sunshine House in the 
Rainbow Garden. Everyone 

welcome.  

Gates 
For the safety of everyone in 

school and nursery, please can 
you make sure the gates on 
the main drive are closed 

behind you when you arrive / 
leave. Thank you.  

Thursday 

29th 

February 

8:40-9:00 
Pop into your child’s class at the 

start of the day to share some 

stories and books with your child.  


